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The names of those that were involved in the news release by Sgt Staber (below) are 
 
Cheryl Uelmen (58) 
Daniel Woll (65) 
 
“On Sunday, September 7, 2014 at 11:21 A.M. Eau Claire County Sheriff’s deputies 
assisted the Township Fire Department at the scene of a bicycle accident near the 
intersection of Hillview Road and Chickadee Road in the town of Pleasant Valley. Two 
participants in a bicycle race being held as part of the Cleghorn Harvest Festival were 
injured. A 65 year old male patient was treated and released at the scene. A 58 year old 
female sustained serious head injuries and was transported by helicopter. Both of the 
injured parties were wearing helmets.”	
	
 


